
  

January 03, 2022 

To, . 

Department of Corporate Services, 

BSE Limited, Mumbai 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 

Dalal Street, Mumbai - 400001 

Sub: Intimation of receipt and acceptance of Letter of Intent (LOI) for a tender with Jindal 
Stainless Limited 

Ref: Scrip ID/Code: OBCL/ 541206 
  

We would like to bring to your notice that, Orissa Bengal Carrier Limited has won the tender 
and received the LOI for the tender for transportation of materials of approximately 3 lakh 

tonnes of Jindal Stainless Limited within a period of 2 years starting from January 01, 2022 to 
December 31, 2023 and the approximate value of the above Tender shall be Rupees 100 
Crores only. 

We have accepted the above LOI on January 01, 2022. You are requested to take the above 

information on record. 

Yours faithfully, 

Foy) Orissa Bengal Carrier_Ltd. 
\ NCAL SS 
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avi Agrawal 
oletime Director    

 


